OLVVLRQDU\ 1HZV

*LEEV

$SULO

CHILDREN

d, Z[* K Dh , t E
dK K /E "K >/dd>

By the time you receive this newsletter, we should be
Kenya, enjoying being with our missionaries, our
Kenyan staff, and with the children at Agape. We
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are anticipating bouts of rain. At times, the weather is |
bit challenging for us, nonetheless, we are trying to be
responsible growps, so we have dutifully packed our
umbrellas!

Our time there will be busy. In addition to spending
some of it fellowshipping with our extended Agape
family, we will be working with Chris, Jonathan and
Andrea, and our Kenyan Management Team to finaliz
plans for opening Agape Kitale. We are so grateful to
the Lord for the way He is opening the door for Agape
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street children by July.

There is an incredible amount of work that must be
done in order to accomplish that. The most critical
being staffing the new operation. We must identify anc
transfer a few key staff members from Kisumu and hir
and train their replacements so operations in Kisumu
can continue with minimal disruption.
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